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Dear parent/carer, 

 

All S5 and S6 pupils are invited to take part in a mock interview day on Thursday 28th March. Pupils will 

have the opportunity to practice interview skills in a real life situation. We will be practising during class 

time over the next week. 

 

The pupils will be transported to St Kentigern’s Academy by minibus for 1.30 and return to DCHS in time 

for taxi transport home. Staff from Cedarbank will remain with pupils at all times. 

 

Pupils will take a school packed lunch with them, or are welcome to bring their own packed lunch. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further information about this trip. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Nicola da Silva 

PT Cedarbank @DCHS 

 

       @CedarbankSchool 

 

 
 


